
 

 

 

December 30, 2019 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
 I am interested in the Central Utah Water Conservancy District board position. I 
have always been an advocate for recycling and conservation. Our family recently 
installed our landscape. I attended the Localscape University class at Jordan Valley 
Water’s Conservation Garden Park and had a landscape consultation to learn more 
about wise residental water use. I enjoyed learning about the five-step approach to 
create beautiful landscapes that use local plants and conserves water. We installed a 
smart water controller, have stone in our parkstrip and deep flowerbeds with drip-lines. 
Our neighbors love our landscaping and were surprised to hear it was water wise. I 
would like to programs like these and wise water use to all residents. I also enjoy taking 
my children and scout groups to visit the Conservation Garden Park to see ideal plants 
for Northern Utah’s unique climate. 

I attended the Utah Water Conservatives Conference this year. It was very 
interesting to learn about regional water conservation goals, secondary metering, water 
use patterns, water banking, demand management and forecasting future water supply. 
More than 60% of Utah’s cullinary drinking water is being used on outdoor landscapes 
and water shortages are expected. With the large population growth in our area of the 
valley, water is one of the most important issues. It is critical that we do a better job of 
educating our residents on water efficiency. 

I am a strong beliver in fiscal responsibilty. I have a Masters degree from USU in 
Business Administration with an emphasis in Financial Planning. I am a numbers 
person and have experience with large budgets. 

Please call me at the number below if you have any questions. Thank you for 
taking the time to review my resume. I look forward to hearing from you. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Tawnee McCay 
 
Riverton City Council District 3 
801-634-7692 

 


